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Marseilles, October 24th 2022 
 
 
 

EUROSAL Service :  
 

LE HAVRE and PUERTO ANGAMOS Suspension  

 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
 
 Situation in North Europe terminals has not improved enough. Therefore, to maintain the 
service quality in this environment still difficult, EUROSAL service will extend the suspension of Le 
Havre and Puerto Angamos calls till end of March 2023.  
 
First vessel to call FRLEH will be CMA CGM Jean Gabriel ETA FRLEH 06/04/23.  
First vessel to call CLPAG will be CMA CGM Arkansas ETA CLPAG 03/04/23. 
 
Rotation remains as follows: Rotterdam, London Gateway, Hamburg, Antwerp, Caucedo, 
Cartagena, Manzanillo, Buenaventura, Posorja, Callao, San Antonio, Callao, Posorja, Manzanillo, 
Cartagena, Caucedo, Rotterdam. 
 
Coverage of Le Havre import/export will still be offered in transshipment in Antwerp. 
For Puerto Angamos import/export, CMA CGM has no alternative service/routing.  

 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Europe - Latin America & Caribbean Department  
CMA CGM Head Office Marseille 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This letter is sent without prejudice and must not be construed as an admission of liability in any manner whatsoever 


